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Dear Parent,
Greetings!!

The Delhi Government has announced the reopening of schools from Monday i.e. 29th
November, 2021. As our school is the Centre for conducting Board Examinations of
three schools, we require most of the rooms in the senior wing to seat students as per
COVID-19 appropriate manner. Therefore, the school will continue to hold online
classes for VI-IX and XI until 237d December, 2021 while the Board Exam of classes X &
XII are on.

The class X exams will get over on 11th December, 2021. The online classes for class X
will hence resume on 13t December, 2021.

The school will close down for Winter Break from 24t December, 2021 to 15t January,
2022. The school will reopen on 31 January, 2022.

Wishing you the best for Christmas and the New Year.
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